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Executive Director Report: 1st Quarter 2019 

 
Meetings Held: 
 January 14th – Special Meeting/Conference Call 
 January 24th – Board Meeting 

January 25th - New Doctor Seminar 
 February 27th – Special Meeting/Conference Call 
 March 18th – Special Meeting/Conference Call 
 March 22nd – Board Meeting 
  
Other: 

• Dr. Yohe attended Part III Test Writing in Greeley, CO – March 29th – 30th 

• Legislative Hearings/Testimony: 
o Jan. 15 – HB1253 (Blanchard) 
o Jan. 17 – SB2126 (Blanchard) 
o Jan. 25 – SB2127 (Blanchard) (also attended HB1523 – no testimony) 
o Jan. 28 – HB1279 (Froehling/Blanchard) 
o Jan. 31 – SB2353 (Blanchard) 
o Mar. 19 – HB1279 (Blanchard) 

 
Formal/Informal Disciplinary Actions Taken: 

• Dr. N. Weiss – Amended Settlement Agreement (formal) 

• Dr. Hengel Borud – Conditional Dismissal (informal) 

• CCCA Olson – Settlement Agreement (informal) 

• CCCA Medenwald – Settlement Agreement (informal) 
 
Licensure/Certification:  

• There were 2 licenses issued in this quarter: Kelly Smith; Garrett Schultz 

• There were 5 CCCA Certifications issued. 

• See the attached CCCA Renewal Report 
 

Treasurer Approved Checks Over $500.00: 
IRS - $2,175.00 

 Lisa Blanchard - $2,481.50; $2,745.33; $2,745.33; $1,365.12; $756.54; $619.44 
Attorney General’s Office - $1,860.10; $2,928.73; $7,320.90 

 FCLB - $1,124.00 
Eric Froehling - $1,938.36; $748.46 

 Michael Remmick - $1,069.80; $869.10 
 Kent Yohe - $1,069.80; $869.10 

Dion Ficek - $953.80; $753.10  
Steven Pederson - $655.64 

  
Other Financial: 

• See attached reports.  I would advise a review of the 2019 budget at the July 10th meeting for any 
updates needed. 

 

http://www.ndsbce.org/


Other Noteworthy Items: 

• The Board appointment, that expired on 8/31/18, was made and Dr. Ficek was re-appointed to the 
Board. 

• Legislative Testimony Travel Notes: For the hearings on Jan. 15, Jan 17, and Mar. 19, I traveled to and 
from (same day) Bismarck.  I traveled to Bismarck on Jan. 23 (for meeting on 24th) and remained through 
Feb. 1.  Travel to and from was not possible due to weather.  Dr. Froehling remained in Bismarck from 
meeting on 24th – Jan. 28th. 

• The Board’s 2019 scheduled meeting calendar was set at the January 24th meeting.  Further discussion 
was required, and a scheduled meeting was added on March 22nd and further updates were made at 
that meeting. 


